From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 5:03 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Testimony in support of HB3250

From: Jerry Nitzberg [mailto:nitzdoc@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 12, 2015 7.39 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Testimony in support of HB3250

Dear members of the house energy and environment committee,

Please consider supporting HB3250 to put a cap on carbon emissions. Scientists in this area have
shown beyond any reasonable doubt that climate change is real and that the use of fossil fuels is one
of the larger culprits. This bill promises to go a long way toward reducing air pollution over the years.
| am hopeful that you will support HB 3250 and see to it that it becomes a law.

Sincerely,

Jerome Nitzberg

273 Granite St., Ashland, OR 97520

5414 88-2130

Sent from my iPhone



